
Item 9 - Children and Young People’s Partnership Plan 2021 – 2024  

Second Addendum 

Set out below is updated information to the published version of the documents 

relating to the above. 

1. Amendments to the Cabinet report  

Following the meeting of the Children’s Services Overview and Scrutiny 

Committee, Recommendation 1 will be amended to read: 

That Cabinet recommend that Council fully supports this plan. 

Recommendation 2 will be removed as it is no longer relevant  

 

Children’s Overview and Scrutiny Committee also asked that the next 

steps be set out in the report and therefore it is proposed to insert the 

following new paragraph 19 and that all subsequent paragraphs re 

renumbered accordingly 

 
19 Next steps  
 
A discrete action plan will be published in the summer following further 
consultation on the detail of the plan, informed by a series of short impact 
assessments.  
 

 Partnership Board activity  

April  Working group formed to create action plan/ conduct impact 
assessments 

May  Child health impact assessment – including mental health  
1st draft action plan – agenda item - Partnership Board meeting  

June  Lifetime impact assessment of the strategies, as well as 
Partnership Equality Impact Assessment. 

July  Board - Sign off Action plan  

 
Paragraph 28 to be amended to delete ‘target the disadvantaged’ and to 

read as follows: 

28.  In achieving the ambitions of the Board as set out in the Plan, resources 

will be targeted to reduce inequalities where possible and to respect and 

support children and young people where ‘protected characteristics’ apply. 

The following additional paragraph to be added 

The Partnership will carry out a small number of impact assessments in the 
early summer when we put together the detailed priorities and action plans. 
Examples are a close look at Child Health Impact including the Mental Health 
Impact, and the lifetime impact of the strategies as well as a Partnership 
Equality Impact Assessment.  
 



2. Further comments on the Plan are reflected in the feedback from the 

Children’s Services Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 24 February 2021 

and the extract from the minutes has been published as Supplementary Paper 

1 on the Council’s website. 

   


